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OFFICIAL  

Oodnadatta Track –Floodway Reconstruction Works 

Peake Creek, Warriners Creek and Screech Owl Creek on Oodnadatta Track 

Friday, 21 March 2025 – Saturday, 31 May 2025 

 

This notice is to advise you of upcoming Floodway Reconstruction Works at Peake Creek, 

Warriners Creek and Screech Owl Creek on Oodnadatta Track. Works will include reconstruction, 

rock protection and cement stabilisation of the three floodways.  

These works are being undertaken by ServiceStream on behalf of the Department for Infrastructure 

and Transport to provide improved services, and transport safety and reliability to the remote outback 

community.  

Works are scheduled to commence on Friday, 21 March 2025 with an expected completion by 

Saturday, 31 May 2025, weather permitting. All works will be undertaken between the hours of 6am 

to 6pm, Monday to Sunday excluding public Holidays. 

To facilitate these works, appropriate Traffic management will be present during work hours to 

ensure traffic can travel through the works area safely. Suitable signage will be displayed with UHF 

radio channels to directly communicate with the construction crews if required. The road will remain 

suitable for all vehicles. 

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact of works however some access and speed 

restrictions are unavoidable.  We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important 

works are undertaken.  

For further information about these works, please contact ServiceStream Project Delivery Manager 

- Matt Gallimore on 0455 902 899 or matt.gallimore@servicestream.com.au 

Kind regards       

Matt Gallimore 

ServiceStream     

12/03/25 
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